Dear Parents and Carers,

This half term, in addition to reading, spelling and KIRFS, there will be the opportunity for your child to complete a homework project. The project can take the form of a display, a piece of writing, a piece of art, a model or something on the computer. The piece of work should be related to our topic ‘The Great Fire of London’. We hope that this will be something that your child really enjoys doing, whilst developing independent learning. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]We would like the work to be brought into school by Friday 18th February. If there are any questions about the project, then please ask your child’s class teacher.
There will be prizes for the best ones too!

Mrs C Scott
Miss Preston
We look forward to seeing them!




